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Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 20th January 2022 

Attendance  

 
Our target for the academic year is 95.7%.  Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is 

performing.  The average attendance last week was 93.99% which is an increase of 3.28% on the 

previous week.  Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Thank you 

As many of you will be aware, we were forced to close our Nursery class for three days this week due to 

Coronavirus, as we had no staff available to run the provision.  I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank parents for the support, patience and understanding during this time.  It was greatly appreciated.  

 

At times this week, we also came close to having to close other classes due to limited staffing.  We are 

going through a challenging period and it is still extremely important to be vigilant for the symptoms of 

Coronavirus.  If you receive a ‘warn and inform’ letter from school, you should test your child with an 

LFT each day for seven days.   We hold a supply of LTFs in school for any parents who are not able to 

source them.  Please contact the school office should you require LFTs.  If your child tests negative they 

may continue to attend school.  However, if they test positive then they should isolate for a period of 

seven days.  

 

Gates 

There appears to be some confusion as to what time the school gates close each morning.  The gates 

are open and supervised by staff between 8.35am and 8.50am.  The gates must close promptly at 

8.50am, as staff are required to be in class with the pupils.  Any pupil arriving after this time should 

report to the main reception of the school and signed in by a parent.   
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Homeless Charity 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in socks for the homeless charity.  If you haven’t already done so, there 

is still time to send the socks into school.  All of the socks collected will be donated to a local homeless 

charity.  

 

Dinner Money 

A reminder that school dinners cost £2.10 a day or £10.50 per week.  Please send all dinner money into 

school in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name, class and the amount of money contained 

within the envelope.   

 
 
 
 

Mr C George 
Headteacher 

Mr G Jones  
Chair of School Governors  

 


